
Dear Team, 

Thank you for participating in our recent team building activity! Your engagement and 

enthusiasm contributed to a successful event. 

We would love to hear your thoughts on the activity. Please take a few moments to provide your 

feedback by answering the following questions: 

• What did you enjoy the most about the activity? 

• Was there anything you felt could be improved? 

• How did the activity impact team dynamics? 

• Any additional comments or suggestions? 

Please reply to this email with your feedback by [insert deadline]. Your input is greatly valued 

and will help us shape future activities. 

Thank you for your time! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 


